
	
  

	
  

	
  

 
                                                                                                Podgorica, 5 July 2012 

 
 

PREPARATIOS FOR THE FAST FORWARD HUMAN RIGHTS FILM 
FESTIVAL 2012 STARTED  

 
Centre for Civic Education (CCE), organizer of the Fast Forward Human Rights Film 
Festival and Mladen Vusurovic, director of the production distribution Ltd. Tricontinental from 
Cetinje and selector-director of the International Documentary Film Festival "Beldocs" have 
signed a Memorandum of Understanding, with the primary aim of establishing cooperation and 
development in the field transfer of experience, knowledge and development vision of the Fast 
Forward Human Rights Film Festival. 
 
Fast Forward Human Rights Film Festival is the first, and for now the only film festival, 
which is dedicated to the promotion of human rights and social sobriety through this 
artistic expression.	
  This festival drew Podgorica and Montenegro on the cultural map of the 
region, which for many year nurtures a similar type of festival events that seek to inform the 
public with recent production engaged in documentary and feature film, and to make sensible 
and informed vulnerable societies in post-conflict areas concerning the issue of human rights 
whose violation made the world distinctive this region. 
 

The Memorandum provides that Mladen Vušurović (Beldocs) for CCE do the selection and 
programme proposal of Fast Forward Human Rights Film Festival, e.g. to propose films that 
would be presented at the Fast Forward Human Rights Film Festival 2012 and to provide 
copyright-distribution license for the films on the programme. This is enabling the Fast 
Forward Human Rights Film Festival to have a quality and rich programme of great movies of 
the latest productions that have already taken numerous nominations, recognitions and awards 
around the world. 
 
In the aim of the continuing cooperation, the agreement is of long-term nature, designed to last	
  
to the extent in which cooperation contributes to	
  fulfilling of the set goals, further development 
and positioning of the Fast Forward Human Rights Film Festival. 
 
Nikola Đonović, 
Programme associate 

 


